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April 10, 1984

Honorable Richard W. Riley
Governor of South Carolina
Columbia, South-Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Riley:

I enjoyed our phone visit last week and only wish that it could
have been prompted by something other than a disaster involving
our friends in South Carolina.

I have been reading in the papers about how help has come from
all over the Country. It truly gives me a good feeling to know
that people will follow the good neighbor policy and extend a
helping hand when a disaster such as this befalls their
neighbors.

I was also pleased to learn that you too have a summer home on
Riawah Island and after checking my calendar, I would again
like to extend an invitation to you and your family to stop by
for dinner and a visit. Our vacation weeks on Kiawah are
June 2- 8 and July 7- 13.

Please check your schedule and let me hear from you. My wife,
Marieanne and I would enjoy meeting your family and having you
visit with us.

Sincerely,

GHL:Jse

Source:  http://industrydocuments.library.ucsf.edu/tobacco/docs/jpvv0101
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